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ATTEN Dﬁ&AﬂERS

every student, every day
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Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 27th April 2018 

















Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.








Class Attendance


Reception 	-	96.30%


Year 1		-	93.67%


Year 2		-	98.62%


Year 3		-	95.62%


Year 4		-	94.00%


Year 5 		-	97.59%


Year 6		-	96.92%


WHOLE SCHOOL – 96.06%











(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (








Important Dates 2018





Important Information


On Thursday 3rd May 2018 School is closed for the elections however, we expect ALL Year 6 children to attend in the morning.  We will be starting at 9.00am and finishing at 12.00pm.  Please make sure your child is on time.
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IMPORTANT NOTICE


Thursday 3rd May 2018 – Closed for Voting


School is closed to Nursery Class to Year 5 Class


Thursday 3rd May 2018 


School is open for Year 6 Class from 9am to 12pm


Friday 4th May 2018 – School Open


School is open as normal for all pupils.


Monday 7th May 2018 – Closed for Bank Holiday


School is closed to all pupils.


School is back open as normal from Tuesday 8th May at 8.45am.
































May Bank Holiday 


Monday 7th May – School is closed                                 to all pupils.





May Half Term


Monday 28th May – Friday 1st June


All pupils return to school Monday 4th June 2018.

















Foundry School 











 





School Choir


As you know, we have a school choir!  We have many events coming up to showcase our talents including performances at Symphony Hall.  However, our numbers have dropped during the sunny weather.  Can I encourage you to attend choir each week so that we can be the best we can be!  If you would like to join choir, please see Miss Bowker.





Thank you








 








Times Tables Rock Stars


Have you used Times Tables Rock Stars yet?  It is amazing!  Every child has their own login details, which were sent home with it a few weeks ago. This is a safe and fun way to learn and practise your timetables online.  The children who are accessing it are having real success.  It is safe and fun.  Why not log in today and see if you can be top of the leader board!





Symphony Hall Workshop


A big thank you to Symphony Hall.  Our Year 4 children really enjoyed watching the performance yesterday and have been part of an excellent workshop run by Tom today.  Thank you Sound Machine!








Handsworth Games


Well done to all the children who competed in the Handsworth School Games this week.  It is great to see so many sports being played and working with other schools.  Well done to all involved








                                            

